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           July 2019 
Dear Students and Parents,          
 
We hope you have been enjoying a restful and relaxing summer. We are looking forward to 
welcoming you back to NNHS for another exciting school year. Registration is the first step in 
getting our new year started. This packet contains important information and details on the 
registration process.  
 
We are happy to report that much of the paperwork has been eliminated from our process.  Many 
of you have already completed the Online Annual Update – thank you!  Completing this update is 
required prior to the in-person registration in August. If you have not yet completed this update, 
please do so prior to attending registration.  Details on this process can be found in this packet.  
 
In an attempt to meet the needs of challenging schedules, we are making some expanded 
registration times available this year.  If it is beneficial for your schedule, please take advantage of 
our early Wednesday time, 7:00-8:00AM open to all Freshmen – Juniors or our late Thursday 
time, 4:40-6:00PM open to all students. A detailed registration schedule is available in this packet.  
 
Registration week is a good time for students to locate classrooms and lockers.  All students have 
the opportunity to familiarize themselves with the building after their registration time. There will 
be plenty of friendly people around to answer questions.  In this packet you will find information 
about the “Enter With Pride” event for freshmen on Friday, August 9th from 8AM-Noon.  “Enter 
With Pride” is a valuable introduction to life at NNHS and we encourage all freshmen to attend.    
 
Our partnership with parents helps make Naperville North an outstanding high school and 
provides valuable opportunities for students. Information on a few of the opportunities available 
for parents is included in this packet.  We encourage parents to join the Home & School and 
Booster Club organizations and to learn more about the opportunities they offer. 

 
Finally, please mark the evening of August 21 on your calendar.  This is our annual Open House 
night when families are invited to walk their student’s schedule, meet their teachers and hear 
about course content and expectations. This is a perfect opportunity to begin our shared 
partnership early in the school year.  
 
We believe 2019-2020 will be another great year for students, families, and staff of the Huskie 
community.   
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephanie Posey 


